
State of Florida 

DATE: January 19, 2001 
TO: All Parties and the Office of Public Counsel 
FROM: Samantha Cibula, Senior Attorney /- fl .c. 
RE: Undocketed Investigation Into Utilities, I[nc.’s Earnings and Return on Equity 

SECOND RESCHEDULING OF MEETING 

Please note that the meeting scheduled between Commission staff (staff) and Utilities, 
Inc., which was previously scheduled for January 18, 2001, then rescheduled to January 
25, 2001, has been rescheduled as follows: 

1O:OO a m . ,  Thursday, February 1, 2001 
Room 154, Gerald L. Gunter Building . 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss staff‘s concems with the earnings and 
return on equity for several of Utilities, I n c h  water and wastewater systems located in 
Florida. If you have any questions about 
the meeting, please call Samantha Cibula at (850) 413-6202. 

All interested persons are encouraged to attend. 

cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Willis, B. Davis, Merchant) 
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